March 5, 2004
Current Change From the State – Travel to Area Surrounding Washington, D.C.

If travelers are traveling to Washington, D.C. or to an area directly surrounding Washington, D.C. (including Virginia and Maryland), they must notify the Office of State and Federal Relations using this form.
